jerame f. LaMoria
Fire Chief, Fire Department

October 26, 2015
Mira & Bogdan Vignjevic
RE: 10 Pine Street Violations

Dear Mira & Bogdan,

I am in receipt of a Plan of Action (POA) from a licensed architect. This plan is
acceptable to the Fire Prevention Bureau for correcting the existing life safety
violations in the 4 unit apartment building located at 10 Pine Street.

The legal use of the building according to the City’s assessor and Zoning
Administrator is a four unit apartment, any additional units or alterations to that
configuration will require approval from the Inspections Division,

If you have further questions please feel free to contact me in the office.

Sincerely,
A Uil ot

Asst. Chief Keith Gautreau

Cc:

David Petruccelli
Craig Messinger
Tori Meserve
Adam Lee
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